MUPY organized “The 3rd Chiba University-Mahidol University Joint Symposium on
Pharmaceutical Sciences” in collaboration with Chiba University

August 2, 2018

On August 2, 2018, Mahidol University’ Faculty of Pharmacy and Chiba University’s Graduate School of
Pharmaceutical Sciences jointly organized “The 3rd Chiba University-Mahidol University Joint

Symposium on Pharmaceutical Sciences”. Having been hosted at the Mahidol University’ Faculty of
Pharmacy, the joint international symposium was organized between two institutions as a result of

the extension of Agreement for Academic Cooperation and Exchange signed between Chiba University and
Mahidol University renewed in 2015. This international event also aimed to strengthen a strong
relationship between Mahidol University and Chiba University that would hopefully lead to the

benefits of ASEAN pharmacy community and move toward the advancement of our pharmacy profession
altogether. This symposium also intended to create opportunities for the participants from both
universities to share their knowledge, experiences, research, and recent advances in all disciplines

of pharmaceutical sciences. Its opening remarks were addressed by Assoc. Prof. Dr. Suvatna
Chulavatnatol, Dean of Mahidol University’ Faculty of Pharmacy. Prof. Dr. Kunikazu Moribe, Vice Dean

of Graduate School of Pharmaceutical Sciences, Chiba University, was then invited to deliver a
welcoming speech. The morning session was completed by a presenting of token of appreciation and
group photo. After that, invited speakers from two institutions talked about their presentations.

More than 50 participants attended this international symposium including MUPY’s academic staff,
graduate students, exchange students, and those from other institution.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/2307



